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Our learning  
Welcome to our latest newsletter. This week we have been learning about 

Diwali and how Hindus, Jains and Sikhs celebrate it across the world. We 

have read the story of Rama and Sita, written cards to our friends, made 

Rangoli patterns and Mendhi patterns with paint.  

 

     

 
As the weather is becoming colder and wetter, please provide your child 

with a waterproof jacket with their name in it.  

Forest school 

This week in Forest School the children have enjoyed making and eating lots 

of yummy popcorn, hammering leaves to make beautiful prints on fabric and 

exploring the natural environment. 

                                                                                                                          

 



Reading 

 
Please ensure you are sending your child in to school with their reading wallet 

every day. This allows us to easily access your child’s books and write in their 

diaries when we read with them.  

 

We would like to reinforce that reading books will only be changed on a 

Friday if we see evidence in the reading record that each book has been 

read at least three times.    

 

The children have shown great progression in their reading so far at school  

In phonics we have learnt the following sounds:  

s a t p i n g o c k e u r 
 

Can you please continue to practise these sounds at home? 

You can use flashcards to quickly show your children or have a sound hunt 

around the house.   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 10th November Forest School Taster Session- parents are 

welcome to join their children for a Forest School Session to see how they 

learn about risk taking and how they explore the nature around them.   

Tuesday 13th December Reception’s Nativity. 

 

 

 

                               Many thanks, The Reception Team 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


